
Broadmoor Village Neighborhood Outreach 

 

On November 2, 2018 the attached Broadmoor Village informational flyer was mailed to 
approximately 200 neighbors and neighborhood groups.  Please see attached list provided by 
the City of San Leandro.  We have received no feedback to date. 

Should you have any additional questions or concerns please feel free to contact us at (925) 
946-1850.   

 



 

For more information please contact us at:   

         Info@langonconstruction.com or 

(925) 946-1850 
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Broadmoor Village is a 

previously approved project that 

will be located at the corner of 

MacArthur Boulevard and Herma 

Court.   

 The project was previously  

approved for 23 townhome condo-

miniums but has been reduced to 

20 homes disbursed between 4 

buildings.   

 The architectural design is 

similar to the previously approved 

project. 

 The homes will vary in size 

anywhere between 1500 and 

2020 square feet.   

 If you have questions or 

concerns, please contact us at : 

 info@langonconstruction.com or 

925-946-1850.  

mailto:info@langonconstruction.com

